OWG Report to ROS
December 11th, 2008

OWG (Operations Working Group) last met on Wednesday, November 19th.  The following were topics discussed:

· Black Start Task Force reported that the Annual Black Start Training will be hosted by ERCOT in 2010 rather than hosted regionally.  This will incorporate the ERCOT Operator Training Simulator into the training program.

· Texas RE reported that the audit schedule for 2009 is posted.

· OGRR212 Media Appeal Change and the corresponding OGRR22 were approved for sending to ROS for a vote at the December ROS meeting.

· OGRR215 (an administrative OGRR for lining up the Operating Guides to the current protocols) was approved.

· Woody Rickerson from ERCOT discuss SCR 752 concerning QSEs entering planned outages for their own equipment.   OWG members were asked to review this document with their outage personnel for any comments.  Comments were to be submitted by December 3rd.  
· OWG was asked for volunteers to serve as chair and co-chair for 2009.  This will be discussed at the January 2009 meeting.
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